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ONE COMMUNITY. MANY OPPORTUNITIES.

GARBAGE CAN REGULATIONS

-As of December 1, 2024, only trash in cans provided by the City of
Morehead will be collected.
-Tipper cans must be brought curbside by normal pick-up times.
-Only normal household garbage is permitted.
- All garbage placed in tipper can must be bagged.
‘No hazardous items, construction materials, batteries, tires, paint
or other non-household garbage will be collected.

-.Large item pick-up will still be available for an additional fee by
contacting City of Morehead Public Works Department at
606-784-4503.

-Tipper can lid must be kept closed at all times to prevent water
and pests from entering.

-Tipper cans must be kept clean by the residents.

-The scattering of garbage, as always, is prohibited.

-Tipper cans are the property of the City of Morehead and shall not
be personalized, addressed, decorated or modified in any way.
-Replacement or repair costs due to modification, neglect, abuse or
destruction are the responsibility of the residents.

-Normal wear and tear will be the responsibility of the City of
Morehead.

-If a canis stolen or requires repair contact City of Morehead Public
Works 606-784-4503.

-For all other questions please contact City of Morehead City Hall
606-784-8505 or Public Works Department 606-784-4503.
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